

March 24, 2014

Dear Parents or Guardians:

The annual *International Spring Festival* is being held at North Penn High School on Saturday, April 26, 2014 beginning at 11:00 a.m. Each year we ask for student volunteers to participate in the opening ceremony in the procession of flags. We are asking students to dress in clothing reflective of their own unique ethnic heritage.

While we will try to arrange for students to be paired with the country they will visually represent, this may not always be the case, as we have only one flag per a limited number of countries and multiple candidates for each country. We appreciate your willingness to hold another country's flag other than your own ethnicity.

If you would like your child to participate in this procession, please fill out the bottom portion of this form and return it to school by Tuesday, April 15, 2014 OR email us directly. Please have your child at the high school's <u>Cafeteria</u> by 10:00 a.m. on April 26, 2014 to prepare for the procession. Children can be dropped off in the bus circle in front of the cafeteria, or you can walk with your child from the main lobby to the cafeteria. Children will then be picked up when they are finished around 11:15 a.m. in the Gym.

We hope your child is able to participate in this wonderful opportunity!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Katie Campbell ISF Parade of Nations Co-Chair Choral Director Pennbrook MS campbeka@npenn.org Mrs. Bandita Sharma-Dahal, Esq. ISF Parade of Nations Co-Chair bs@chhetrylaw.com

Please return bottom portion to school by April 15, 2014. Keep the above for your records. Yes, my child will participate in the procession of flags on April 26, 2014 at				
Child's Name (please print)				
Child's School				
Home Phone Number or Email				
Parent/Guardian Signature				

Make your Picture Day selections

smile

Haz tus selecciones para el Día de la Foto... y sonríe



Mark your calendar for **Picture Day**

- (1) Choose a look
- (2) Complete the attached selection
- (3) Return the form to your photographer on Picture Day

our child may be included in a group ortrait requested by the school



This spring, we are proud to partner with Operation Smile to transform the lives of over 200 children throughout North



Detach & give to your photographer on Picture Day Sepáralo y entrégaselo a tu fotógrafo el Día de la Foto

Send no money now.

Just send this form with your child on Picture Day and review your portraits at home.

Student's name Nombre del alumno/a

Teacher Maestro/a



	Special instructions for the photographer (if any). Instrucciones especiales para el fotógrafo (si las hubiera).
80	
74	

CHANGE OF DATE For WENDY'S Night DUE TO BAND CONCERT DATE CHANGE!

Tuesday, May 6th from 5-8 p.m.

Come out and support Nash!!!

Wendy's at 40 Foot & Allentown Roads

*Eat in & Drive thru Valid.

Let them know you are supporting Nash!

HOMEWORK PASSES AVAILABLE w/Purchase

Please come out for this fun family night!





Are you still saving Box Tops and Labels for Education? Will your class win extra recess?

The spring collection drive has begun!

Please submit all Box Tops and Labels by Friday, May 30, 2014

<u>Collection Place</u>: Send unexpired Box Tops and Labels for Education in a sealed bag or envelope, <u>labeled with your child's name and teacher</u>, with your child or drop in the corresponding "Box Tops" or "Labels for Education" bin under the H&S bulletin board outside the gymnasium. Please do not forget your child's name and teacher so we can count it towards the class totals!!!

Questions: contact Tanya MacGregor at gtmac2001@verizon.net for Box Tops or contact Stacy Johnson at angel78510@gmail.com for Labels for Education

ORDER DEADLINE April 22

Estimated Delivery:

Questions:

NEW GENERAL NASH PINNIES

STUDENT NAME:	TEACHER:
Nash Pinnies	Write Quantity in Box or check mark = 1
Girls: Light Blue and Pink (O	rder up 1 Size) S/M M/L Girls: \$16 Ladies S/M Ladies M/L Ladies 2X Ladies: \$17 Reversible, print on Light Blue Side TOTAL
CO-ED:	YS (6-8) YM YL (14-16) Youth: \$16 AS AM AL AXL Adult: \$17 2XL 3XL 2X/3X: \$19 Co-Ed Total GRAND TOTAL \$
Checks Payable to: Nash H	&S Phool Attn:Nash Spiritwear

Karen Lindsay or Tricia Rhubright at nashspiritwear@gmail.com

Monday, May 19, 2014

NEW Nash Water Bottles - Show Your Nash Pride!!



- BPA Free
- · Flip Top Keeps Mouth Spout Clean
- · Ring To Attach To Belt, Backpack, Etc.

Everything you were looking for in a water bottle thanks to lots of input from Nash moms. Water bottles are \$12 or 2 for \$20

\$12 Total = QTY =1

\$10 QTY, For 2 or more ×

TEACHER:

Total

STUDENT NAME:

Nash school, Attn:Nash Spiritwear Nash H&S Checks Payable to:

Estimated Delivery: If water bottle not received within 2 weeks of order, please contact Return Forms to:

H&S Volunteer Tricia Rhubright, Nashspiritwear@gmail.com or phone # in Nash Directory Questions:

Show Your School Spirit



Get Your Nash Car Magnets

Car Magnets \$5.00	Please all 2 weeks for delivery
Send your order to: Nash H&S Spirit Wear.	Checks payable to: Gen. Nash H&S
Student Name:	
Teacher:	Grade:
CONTEMPORARY MAGNET (Shown) (Royal blue NASH and circle on whi	ite background, larger, 5 3/4" × 3 7/8")
QTY	TOTAL
CLASSIC MAGNET	
(Navy blue NASH and outer circl	e on white background, larger, $5 " \times 3"$)
QTY	TOTAL
Any questions: contact Tricia Rhubright or Ka	



General Nash 2013-14 Yearbook Order Form

Reserve your copy of the Nash Yearbook today!

Supplies are limited, free pen with pre-orders

Guarantee your copy of the General Nash Elementary School 2013/14 Yearbook by reserving it today for \$18.

This will be a 64 page all color yearbook featuring your child and special events throughout the school year.

We expect delivery of the book the second week of June 2014.

Please fill out and submit the order form below:					
Yearbook Order Form: General Nash Elementary 2013 / 2014					
Student's Name	Teacher	Total			
		_ \$18			
	· 	_ \$18			
		_ \$18 =			

For recordkeeping purposes, please pay by check or money order. Please make check payable to Nash H&S

Having trouble remembering if you ordered, contact Jenny Platt at jplatt@verizon.net or Tricia Rhubright at trhubright@gmail.com or check the latest list of Yearbook orders at the Nash Office or contact your child's teacher.